
 
 

 NHPCO COVID-19 Update – 09/24/20  
NHPCO has created this update for hospice and palliative care providers to share recent news and helpful links. 
Please note, these Updates are published when there is helpful news to share. 

“You must be the change you wish to see in the world.” 
 — Mahatma Gandhi 

 

Provider Update 

Update on Testing Supplies for Hospice Providers  
In response to our letters to the Administration for testing resources for NHPCO members, 
NHPCO has  heard directly from HHS that, under the leadership of the Administration’s testing Czar 
Dr. Brett Giroir, they have committed to providing hospices with testing supplies in the near future.  We 
have continued to highlight how the tests would help to promote appropriate care and the 
safety of our members’ patients and families as well as their staffs while mitigating further spread of 
COVID-19 in the communities they serve.   
 
NHPCO continues to communicate the critical role of hospice providers in the national response to this 
public health emergency as HHS makes their final decisions regarding the volume, availability, and 
prioritization of testing resources.   
 
One of the tests being considered for distribution is the Abbott BinaxNOW™ test.  HHS will host 
a webinar with Abbott on September 25, 2020 from 12:00PM-1:30PM EST to walk through the HHS 
BinaxNOW program, manufacturer's training and introduce the product. Use the following link to 
register for the training: click here to register.  
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https://www.nhpco.org/wp-content/uploads/Nursing_Home_Testing_Letter.pdf
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdiscussion.nahc.org%2F%3Fnewsletters_link%3D85a65e231879b7d553e817029f5c45e8%26history_id%3D1533%26subscriber_id%3D22981&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cb5fbaf4a6e06491f8df308d8608d915e%7Cc9f8b2f969b5490498686ce5034637b5%7C0%7C0%7C637365508434410432&sdata=MqpF5sfs1lqQbCReHqNS7MObDujS%2BmQ81RS3uTKLR0o%3D&reserved=0
https://www.nhpco.org/vidc20/

